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I strongly oppose and do not consent to this bill!  This is yet another incremental 

effort to exert additional overreach into the private sector by the Oregon government. 

Since when does the government suppose they have any right to mandate any 

activities related to a specific *voluntary* health measure within *private* facilities?  

Will the next step be to require "making available a vaccination clinic" within other 

private businesses? Or even private homes?  By what Constitutionally-allotted power 

does the Oregon government justify this attempt at additional power over private 

businesses?  This is nothing more than an egregious overstep in infringement upon 

the rights of private business owners, and I vehemently oppose it.  Any legislator(s) 

supporting this legislation should expect to gain the future focused attention of 

constituents like me for the purpose of firing from their jobs. 

 

Sincerely 

 


